
Board Work Session                                          January 17, 2022 
 
The Board of Education of the Corning Community Schools held a work session to review the Estes 
Construction assessment and discuss facility improvements on Monday, January 17, 2022.  The 
meeting was called to order at 6:25 p.m. by the President, Amy Grau. 
 
Present were:           
 **Howard Anderson    
 Amy Grau 
 *James Houck  
 Gwen Larsen 
 Staci Venteicher 

  
Also present were: 
 Chris Fenster, Superintendent 
 Jodi Lyddon, Board Secretary 
 Anthony Donahoo, High School Principal 
 Allison Thomas, Elementary Principal 
 Ryan Ellsworth, Alli Theisen, Chris Boswell, ***Karissa Richey 
   
Moved by Larsen seconded by Venteicher that the agenda be approved.  Voting Yes:  Grau, Larsen 
and Venteicher.  Voting No:  None   
 
*Entered at 6:26 p.m. 
 
Superintendent Fenster shared financial data prepared by Piper Sandler. 
 
**Entered at 6:43 p.m. 
 
Estes Construction presented their assessment. 
 
***Entered at 6:55 p.m. 
 
Moved by Larsen seconded by Anderson that the meeting be adjourned.  Voting Yes:  Anderson, 
Grau, Houck, Larsen, and Venteicher.  Voting No:  None 
 
The meeting adjourned at 7:26 p.m. 
 
 
 
 
______________________________                                   _______________________________ 
President                             Secretary 
 
 
 
Approved_______________________ 


